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125 East 31st Street
Kansas City, Missouri 64108

Dear Mr, Andrews

Thanks very much for yoyr g{@ gg;;grgg§rg:§ve
reception report, It ia_ Greensboro, N.C. 2706
the first report from Nf{th Y
Carolina since I've beern
with the company - the
last four years.,

'Wish you many happy

ifurs of DX'ing.
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arvin Bredemeier - C.E.



